NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Public Hearing of the Board of Education of
the Bryan City School District on Monday, May 15, 2023 at 6:00 PM at the Bryan
Elementary School Commons for the purpose of discussing the use of Federal Funds.
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Kevin D Schafer, O/T1 easurer

May 11, 2023



